
From: Cindy Voigt  
Sent: Monday, July 23, 2018 9:28 AM 
To: Mychal Franklin 
Cc: Adam Fulton <afulton@DuluthMN.gov>; Steven Robertson <srobertson@DuluthMN.gov>; Cari 
Pedersen <cpedersen@DuluthMN.gov>; Richard Bunten <rbunten@DuluthMN.gov> 
Subject: 100th Ave. West 
 
I didn’t have your phone number, so I’m sending this e-mail.   
 
When you came to Engineering last week with Steven, I instructed the staff to take the street centerline 
off of the portion of 100th Ave. West above Gogebic because the easement did not show up in our GIS 
map.  After some digging we did find an easement for 33 feet.  We have adjusted our maps 
accordingly.  Sorry for the confusion.  Below is what I just received from GIS. 
 
This what I have now for 100th Ave W in the GIS.  I added a 33’ easement across the southerly 33’ of 010-
2746-00170 and made the road ‘private’ north of this easement.  I also removed it from the snow plow 
routes. 
 
Let me know if more changes are needed.   
 
Richard 
 
 

 


